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Letter of Support for ARPA projects scheduled for the
January Board meeting

This memo is to express our department's support for
projects submitted by NOVA, Solutions Recovery and the
Boys and Girls Club. Each of these services work in
collaboration with our department and take referrals from
our staff. They play a vital role in servicing persons in our
community that we, as a department, do not perform. They
help to keep families together and prevent crises that
would require our intervention. They are our partners, and
we support the requests for expanding their services.



